
 

 

 

 
 

SMOKING POLICY 
 

In accordance with New Jersey State law and the New Jersey Smoke Free Air Act, smoking is not 
permitted in any building on the Centenary University campus.  Smoking refers to the burning of 
a lighted cigar, cigarette, pipe or other device, as well as the use of vape pens and e-cigarettes. 
There is no smoking within 25 feet of any building.  When smoking outdoors, smoking must take 
place 25 feet or more away from any building.  Use caution when smoking, as lit cigarettes, 
cigars, etc. can result in unintended fires when improperly disposed. 
 
Enforcement of the smoking policy is the responsibility of all of us.  Any member of the 
community observing an infraction of the smoking policy is encouraged to remind violators of 
our policy. Centenary community members are also responsible for making sure their guests 
obey all regulations.  Infractions may be documented.  Complaints may be addressed to the 
Student Life Office or to the Human Resources Department. 
 


